
The General Manager 

Central Coast Council 

49 Mann Street, 

Gosford, NSW, 2250

S. M. Glasson 

107 Matcham Road, 

Matcham, NSW, 2250 

21 November 2019

Re: Draft Planning Agreement

Dear Sir,

We have read and understand the draft planning agreement under section 7.4 of the 
Environmental Planning and Assessment Act 1979, as provided by CCC.

In order to expedite the process we are willing to enter into the Planning Agreement 
and support in respect of the content and principles of the draft Planning Agreement.

Regards
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